NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Breslin announces availability of grants through the Care

and Share Energy Fund Program.

NEIL D. BRESLIN  March 28, 2013

This program helps low-income individuals and families with their heating bills. The Care &
Share Energy Fund Program is a one-time per season grant for HEAP eligible National Grid
customers. To apply, please contact Senator Breslin's office at (518) 455-2225.



